
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

The Friends of Dothill School would like to invite children to ‘make the rules 

day’ on Friday 10th December. On this day pupils are encouraged to do as 

many of the rules from the list as they would like for 50p per rule. Choice of 

rules to make as follows: 

1. Wear mufti 

2. Wear items in your hair – alice bands with decorations, hats, big bows 

3. Put juice/squash in your water bottle (not fizzy) 

4. Bring sweets/biscuits/chocolate for snack at playtime 

5. Paint your nails/fake tattoos (both must be removable by the next day) 

Please can all donations be handed in at the classroom door on arrival that 

morning (we would like children to bring the correct change as unfortunately 

no change will be given.) 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.  

The Friends of Dothill School. 

 


